
 

BILL SUMMARY 

1st Session of the 60th Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: HB1374 

 Version:  Introduced 

 Request Number:  10439 

 Author: Rep. Boles 

 Date: 2/3/2025 

 Impact:  $0 

 

Research Analysis 

 

HB 1374, as introduced, allows companies and individuals that produce their own on-site 

electricity to avoid being regulated as a public utility, so long as they don't sell the power to 

anyone else.   

 

Prepared By: Emily Byrne  

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1374 expands the exception to the statutory definition of a public utility. Upon review, this 

measure has no direct fiscal or revenue considerations for the state. 

 

Prepared By: Jay St Clair, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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